
  

Friday 28th June 2024 
 

 

Saturday 29th June 12-4pm Aldfest 

Monday 1st July Reception new starters evening Wednesday 3rd July  
6pm – 7pm 

Meet the teacher evening  

Thursday 4th July In school transition morning Monday 8th July Nursery new starters evening 

Tuesday 23rd July Y6 Meal - Chiquitos Thursday 25th July Y6 Leavers Assembly 

                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

It’s safe to say Y6 had a great time at Newby Wiske last week, check out their comments and 
pictures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PGL was a very exciting time and I enjoyed it very much. The activities were brilliant and I would rate every one of them 

11/10. My favourite was easily Laser Tag because it was so action packed and competitive. The bedrooms are fantastic 

with LED Lights and the food is fabulous! Every time of the day: Breakfast, Dinner, Tea everything was great! A time I’ll 

never forget. 

At PGL I had an amazing time. It was an 

unforgettable experience! We did lots of amazing 

activities like a giant swing and cool activities like 

that! My favourite was definitely the Zipline as it 

felt like I was flying. I would definitely love to go to 

PGL again! 

My favourite activity at PGL has to be the giant swing because 
it was really fun and the instructor told us to pull the white 
string for a “safety check" and we went flying through the air.  
The food was so nice, I loved the hash browns and the 
spaghetti Bolognese . Drinks wise, the best was the raspberry 
and lime water or raspberry lemon. The staff are so nice if I 
could go again I would love to. 

PGL was one of the funnest places I have ever been. It 
had loads of activities that I really enjoyed 

My favourite activity was the zipline or the giant swing. 

I would give it 5 stars out of 5.   

PGL⭐ 
PGL was fantastic! As well as having great food 
and bedrooms, the activities such as: Archery 
Tag, Laser Tag and Zipwire were all spectacular! 
PGL has been one of the best trips ever! If you 
told me I could go again, without a doubt I would 
say yes.  

PGL was very interesting and fun. I had lots of fun and 

there was lots to do. My favourite thing to do was archery 

tag. It was really fun and competitive. The food was really 

nice, the breakfast was my favourite with the hash browns 

and the mushrooms. The rooms were spectacular. They 

had LEDS on your beds and it was so cool. My favourite 

was the sweet chilli sauce with potato tots yum yum. 

At PGL we did loads of activities. It was 
great! A two night trip turned into a dream! 
The activities were great and so much fun! 
If you enjoy unforgettable activities I would 
definitely go there again! My favourite part 
was the laser tag you got to hide behind 
trees and bases. 
I would 100 percent recommend going! 

💙PGL💛 
PGL was really fun! I had a great time 

and we did archery tag, which was really 

good and also raft building and others 

too! PGL was easily my favourite school 

trip in primary. Also the food was 

really delicious! There was this breaded 

chicken that tasted FAB!! I was in a 

room with most of my friends and the 

room looked cool and chill. 

PGL was amazing! At PGL we did lots of activities and 

all of the staff were so nice. The best part of PGL was 

its food and its rooms, as the rooms were massive and 

the food was so flavourful! There was a wide range of 

activities that included Archery Tag , Giant Swing , 

Problem Solving, Raft Building, Zipwire and many 

more. I really recommend going to PGL and it will be 

the best trip you will ever go to !!!  



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

Celebrating good attendance 

Aldwyn target attendance 97% 

 

Attendance for this week = 94% 

Congratulations to 

class 3F who achieved 

the highest attendance 

in school this week – 

98.2% 

As our school attendance is currently well below the school attendance 

target, we will be holding a Summer Attendance challenge.  

Every child in school who achieves 99% + between Monday 24th June and 

19th will have their names added to a raffle for a gift voucher. There will be 

1 voucher for each area of the school: EYFS, KS1, Lower KS2, Upper KS2 

 

 

Meet The Teacher Evening 

On Wednesday 3rd July we will be hosting a Meet the Teacher evening for parents of children going into years 1 

-6 in September to give you the opportunity to meet the staff in the year group that your child will be in next 

year. Teachers will share information with you about the curriculum coverage and the expectations of the year 

group plus any special events or activities which may take place next year. It will also give you the opportunity to 

ask any questions that you may have about the year ahead. We will run the same meeting twice, the first 

starting at 6pm and the second beginning at 6.30pm which will give parents with children in different year 

groups more opportunity to attend the meeting for their children.  

 

 

 

A very good effort in the finals of the Tameside schools' rounder's 

competition left us in 4th place overall - brilliant for the whole of 

Tameside. Our first game was against eventual winners, Waterloo, who 

won by 3 rounders. A lot closer in the 2nd and 3rd games with a draw 

and a very close lose. A great attitude from the players with how they 

organised themselves and worked as a team - making good on-field 

decisions and being fair with substitutions. Well done, Aldwyn.  

 

 

 

  

Year 3 were very lucky to be gifted some 

construction toys from Hawthorns. They put it to 

good use last week. This group of children worked 

really well together to follow the instructions to 

make a mansion.  

What fantastic teamwork! 



 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Luca Jayden Caroline 
Emmanuela Mohammad Ellis 
Ayesha Marco Sumayya 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Alfie Louie Thomas Carson Alivia Lily 
Rohan Georgie Dennie Ava Alayna Grayson 
Grayson Coby John Belle  Dawud Isaac Mason 
Hollie Helios Bonnie Lily Mila Theo 

Owen Anum Harvey Evie Rowan Aleksandr 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


